
Commission Meeting  
9.03.24 
10th Day of the July Term 
Maysville, MO  
 
 
 
 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District Commissioner, Chet Owen 
and Deputy Nancy Zimmerman. Absent County Clerk, Melissa Meek.  
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll welcomed those in attendance and led all in prayer. The Pledge of Allegiance was 
then recited by all in attendance.  
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll made the motion to accept the agenda as presented and approved the minutes 
from the 27th of August meeting. West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the second. All in favor. Motion carried.  
 
Kyle White signed checks for Region D last week and attended the Tri-County Health meeting last week. 
 
Kyle Carroll attended a jail board meeting last week. 
 
Kye Carroll signed checks. 
 
Assessor, Tanya Zimmerman was in to discuss the damage in a patron’s yard supposedly done by her employees out 
assessing. The Commission reviewed the pictures, and the assessor will handle the resolution of the issue. 
 
Ben Routon from the Road & Bridge Department met with the Commission to discuss work they were doing around the 
county. Brush letters were discussed with the ones not being picked up by certified mail will be hand delivered by the 
Sheriff’s Dept. The Sheriff brought up the receipt of service papers for the ones they have served.  Ben discussed a silted 
in tube on Irwin Road.  Adams Township is working on the problem.  The county truck needs a turbo actuator and that 
part won’t be in for a few weeks. Mowing around bridges is ongoing. 
 
At 11 a.m. Joey McLiney of McLiney & Company came in to go over the DeKalb County, Missouri Refunding and 
Improvement Certificates of Participation. The motion was made to pass the ordinance by West District Commissioner 
Kyle White, East District Commissioner Chet Owens seconded the motion.  West Commissioner Kyle White, Aye.  East 
District Commissioner Chet Owens Aye. Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll Aye. Motion carried 3-0. 
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll will attend a MAC Ag/Environment committee zoom meeting this week on 
Wednesday.  
 
 

If you have an event you would like to hold at The DeKalb County Fairgrounds please contact County 
Clerk, Melissa Meek to ensure there are no scheduling conflicts, and that you have the correct 
insurance in place.  
 
With no further business before the County Commission, they adjourned until September 10, 2024 
 
 

 


